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Subject: Important Notice Regarding Flow Down of Customer
Specification

Dear [Supplier's Name],

| hope this message finds you well. We greatly value our ongoing partnership with you and
sincerely appreciate your continued support in meeting our customer requirements.

Recently we have been advised to implement General Dynamics Electric Boat, EB Spec. 2678P
dated 07/01/2022 (link: Microsoft Word - EB2678 Rev P - Finall.docx (gdeb.com)). In adherence
to this directive, we are extending the requirement to flow down to all our suppliers associated
with existing open orders and future orders.

We hold every confidence that you, as a valued partner, share our commitment to delivering
products and services that meet the highest standards. Therefore, we kindly request your
acknowledgement of this update and your assurance of full cooperation in implementing these
changes.

Your acknowledgement of receipt would be greatly appreciated. Should we not receive a
response, we will consider your silence as an agreement to adhere to the updated requirements.

Once again, we want to express our gratitude for your continued collaboration. Your dedication
to our shared success is truly valued.

Respectfully, )

O Pl

Joel Pingel

Director of Supply Chain and Field Service
Joel.Pingel@DMSAmerica.com
Cell: 757-535-3865
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